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UPDATE TO RESIDENTS
ROADWORK

Updated Schedule

Dear Residents,

Oahu Sealcoating and Paving provided us with an updated schedule with the dates for
the postponed Phase 3 and Phase 4.

Please see below for updated schedule:

Lelepau Pl, west half lower Laukahi: Phase 6
June 12 –June 14*
Road closed 8am-5pm each day*

Omea Pl, Kuola Pl, Kunihi Pl, east half lower Laukahi: Phase 7
June 16 – June 18*
Road closed 8am-5pm each day*

Nuna St, Nuna Pl and west half upper Laukahi: Phase 3
June 19 - 21*
Road closed 8am-5pm each day*

Hakanu St, Meakanu Pl, west half mid Laukahi: Phase 4
     July 1 - July 3*

Road closed 8am-5pm each day*

Entrance/Exit- Guard Station:
July 16-17*
Half of road closed each day from 8am-5pm*

*Weather permitting

        Scroll down past the phase map to see more details.

https://mailchi.mp/waialaeiki5.org/wi5-february-2025-board-meeting-agenda-15610735?e=[UNIQID]


Road closures will be on a daily basis from 8:00am to 5:00pm and will open up
for local traffic only after 5pm each day. No street parking will be allowed in the work

https://waialaeiki5.com/announcements-2/


areas at any time.  Please refer to the schedule to ensure your vehicle is moved on
the days road work is taking place in your area. NO PARKING signs will be posted in
advance to warn you of impending work. Please observe and obey all traffic controls
and posted signs. Drivers should anticipate detours, lane and road closure delays and
allow extra travel time while driving through the work areas.
In order to avoid scuffing of the newly resealed road, we kindly ask that
residents drive carefully and minimize turning the steering wheel while at a stop.
Please make turns while moving when possible. Sharp turns while the vehicle is not
moving will create larger scuffs that may need patching afterwards. Please notify
your contractors to reschedule any work, such as yard work, while road work is
taking place in impacted areas.

Trash pick up will not be impacted and will be accommodated on days with Saturday
pavement marking work.
Also, please ensure your sprinkler system is turned off during road work in your area.

Every effort will be made to complete this essential work quickly and with as little
inconvenience to your residence as possible. Thank you for your patience and
support while we work to maintain the roads in the community.

Sincerely,

Amara Milner-Kanemoto
General Manager
Waialae Iki V Community Association
808-377-1905 Office
gm@waialaeiki5.org
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